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 July 1
st
, 2019 

 
President Ian welcomed all present to meeting No 1, apologies Jim Pryor, Peter Glover (Qld), Ken 

Tudball (Europe), Bruce Price (not well), Murray Stevens (looking after Val) 

 

Devotions by Alan Ballard, Correspondence from Geelong their final function 31
st
 July 2019 venue to be 

advised. 

Squire was Warwick. General Business Discussion about our 80
th

 Birthday to be held at lunchtime on 

Sunday 4
th

 November,2019 more details soon! 

 

      July 15
th

2019 

 

President Ian welcomed a small number of members, apologies Jim, Peter, Ken, Warwick, Alan. 

We had a minute silence for Ted Lewis- funeral on Wednesday at 10.30 am at Pat Cashin funerals. 

 

Devotions by Peter Gilbert who spoke about “My Hero” by Steve Bracks on Mick O’Neil. 

Reminder about Geelong’s final function. Congratulations to Bruce Price on 60 years of wonderful 

membership. 

Passing of Goto from the Jarfalla club 

Ian was squire 

Our program was a very funny DVD “Faulty Towers” starring John Cleese, thanks to Brian 

 

 

 

OUR NEXT MEETING ON MONDAY 5
th

 AUGUST IS AT THE GOLF HOUSE at 6.30pm, GUEST 

SPEAKER WILL BE VIRGINA COSTA (HOME FROM TEACHING IN CAMBODIA) 

LADIES ARE MOST WELCOLM. 

 

 

Ted Lewis passed away on 11
th

 July 2019, Ted was a Life Member (1977), Club President 

1958/59 and the District Governor 1961/62 Editor of Australasian Y’s Men’s booklet, 

when- ever the Y’s Men needed entertainment Ted was always available (Russell and his 

Strippers!  etc) 

Ted was in many different bands, he started the Sebaclear band at Sebastopol Tech. He was 

very talented musician as he could play 8-10 different instruments’, he remained a good 

friend of Ken Tudball, they visited the Coonawarra region each year. A good number of 

people attended his funeral including past members. Vale Ted.  

 

Vale Phil Whitla, Phil was a past member, he has been unwell for some time, Phil passed 

away on 17
th
 July 2019 

 

 
 



 
 

 

Ted Lewis and Hubert Robinson singing “Wee Deoch an’ Doris” 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Ted and Tuddy at our 75
th

 Birthday 


